HWROPp
pntt tog

4
V4

L-ﬁ,‘.‘qo

~oS |
£\
2%

4, 3
4‘0"5NNE p A%

21 February 2017

Letter of support for the Associa¢iio Brasileira de Antropolgia (ABA)

* To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Canadian Anthropology Society/Société Canadienne d’ Anthropologie (CASCA),
I am writing to acknowledge the very high quality, standards and importance of the academic
work of Brasilian anthropologists and our colleagues who are members of the Associagdo
Brasileira de Antropolgia (ABA).

A number of Canadian anthropologists have taught, conducted research, and given invited
lectures in Brazil. We have met with Brazilian anthropologists in Brazil and have had the pleasure
of welcoming them to Canada to conduct research and present papers. In particular, we
acknowledge the work of the applied anthropologists working in the Ministerio Publico and
FUNAI (the federal Indian agency). We can vouch that the standard of practice is very high. Our
Brazilian anthropology colleagues are extremely professional, diligent, and collegial.

We fully respect and value their research and acknowledge its international stature.

Atenciosamente,

Dr. Donna Patrick

Professora de Antropologia

Presidente de la CASCA

Department of Sociology and Anthropology
Carleton University

1125 Colonel By Drive

Ottawa ON Canada K 1S 5B6



